
  

                                            
 

  

                                                           

Summer Term 2, 2018 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have a real concern over the use of the Public Footpath through the school field over 
the last few weeks.  We are seeing a huge increase in the amount of DOG MESS that has 
been found on the school field.  This is not only happening after school or before school but 
is also happening during school time.  Our caretaker checks the field every morning and 
reports to me at 8.15 about the field condition. 
 
Every day for the last 2 weeks dog mess has been found on the school field after the 
caretaker check – this is not just along the wall that is the designated footpath but ALL 
OVER THE FIELD. 
 
YOUR CHILDREN PLAY ON THAT FIELD.   
 
YOUR CHILDREN ACCESS PE ON THAT FIELD. 
 
In addition, it has been reported people are WALKING THEIR DOGS ON THE FIELD 
WITHOUT DOG LEADS and letting them roam, as well as people being spotted IN OUR 
WILDLIFE GARDEN NEAR THE SPORTS HALL WITH THEIR DOGS. This is not allowed. 
 
We would like to thank the many parents and residents who choose to walk down Sitwell 
Grange Lane rather than use the footpath through the school field.  
 
However, we would greatly appreciate that if you know anyone who does use our school 
field to walk their dogs if you would remind them: 
 

• not to let their dogs foul our children’s play space  

• that they should ensure the dogs are always on the lead. 
 
 

Thank you 
 
The Pilsley School Team 
 
 


